
To whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter to recommend Cody Campbell for your scholarship
opportunity. He is a great student-athlete that I have had the pleasure of coaching for
3 years as Head Baseball Coach at Deer Valley High School. I have worked with Cody
since his Freshman year and have watched him develop and excel in his academic
and athletic career

Cody has worked hard to improve his game. Cody is a left handed pitcher that has
good command of his fastball and off speed pitches. Cody received honorable
mention in the West Valley region as a pitcher this past season. He will be a senior in
the 2024 season.

Cody’s work ethic also carries over to the classroom. He has also spent a lot of time
volunteering in our program with community service projects. His teachers all
comment about his outstanding character and work in the classroom. He is highly
regarded on the campus by his coaches, teachers, administrators and peers.

If you need more information about Cody please contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Greg Rice

Deer Valley High School

Health/Physical Ed Teacher

Head Baseball Coach


